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Dear Parents/Carers,  

  

We are delighted to announce that Reception’s and Year 1’s Nativity will be 

taking place on the 12th,14th and 15th December at 2.15pm. You will be able 

to book your tickets by clicking on the following link Nativity Tickets.  

  

Please remember to bring your child’s costume in to school by Friday 1st 

December. If you need any help with this, please speak with your child’s class 

teacher.  

  

Thank you,   

The EYFS and Year 1 Team.  
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